
 

Please can we remind all parents that if your child/ren has any sickness that 

they are not to return to school until 48 hours after the last bout of          

diarrhoea or vomiting. 

Happy New Year everyone!  I hope you have had a lovely holiday with your 

family and friends. 

 

I'm really looking forward to a new and exciting term, we have some fun 

activities planned for the children within their classes and across the 

whole school. 

Just a brief reminder that all our After School Clubs for this coming half 

term will begin week commencing 15th January, we are hoping to send     

letters home with details about the new clubs next Wednesday.  Zumba will 

start again on Monday 8th January. 



Parking outside of the school is still a concern at drop off and pick up time. We have had 

reports of a “Near Miss” and  are regularly noticing cars parked in the bus stop and on 

the   yellow zig zag lines. In the interest of children’s safety please can we ensure that 

no one is parking in the bus stop, on the zig zag lines or double parking outside of the 

school. If you’re unable to get parked directly outside of the school, there is plenty of 

parking available    further up the road. We thank you in advance for your cooperation in 

this matter.  

 

Thursday 18th January is 

School Census Day and we are 

having a Taste of Italy lunch 

menu on this day.   

If your child would like a dinner 

on this day it is free to all KS1 

children and £2.20 for our KS2 

pupils  





MON 12th FEB - Half Term Week  

MON 19TH FEB - Return to school  

WED 28TH MAR - Last day of Term 

THURS 29TH MAR - INSET day - school closed 

MON 16th APR - Summer Term Starts  

 

 

LEARNING FOR LIFE 

CLASS 1:  

 

CLASS 2:  

 

CLASS 3:  

 

CLASS 4:   

HANDWRITING 

CLASS 1:  

 

CLASS 2:   

 

CLASS 3:   

 

CLASS 4:  

STAR AWARD 

CLASS 1:   

 

CLASS 2:   

 

CLASS 3:  

 

CLASS 4:   

ATTENDANCE 

CLASS 1: 96.2% 

 

CLASS 2: 97.2%  

 

CLASS 3: 96.2% 

 

CLASS 4: 94.2% 


